
The Village Hall extension project is progressing very well. 

Only a few days work have so far been lost for rain and 

snow. It has however been very beneficial that the hall is 

currently closed due to Covid which has allowed vulnerable 

materials to be stored inside. 

All brickwork construction is now complete, and the 

extended part of the main hall is now watertight. Accounts 

up to a total of £26,934 have been paid to date and there 

are two significant amounts still to be billed being the roof 

trusses and scaffolding. I consider everything to be on track. 
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